
CAUTIONARY STATEMENT 

26 January 2022

The Company wishes to advise the shareholders and the members of the investing

public that there may be developments relating to the Company, the full impact of

which is currently being determined as it may have an effect on the Company’s

securities. Accordingly, shareholders and members of the investing public are

advised to exercise caution when dealing in the Company’s securities until a full

announcement is made.

By order of the Board

Faithful Sithole

Company Secretary


